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Last weekend we put up the Creche reminding us that Advent is here and helping us to focus on
the true meaning of the Christmas Season. Several weeks ago we delivered the over 200 bags
you all donated to the food pantries and handed out roughly 70 Thanksgiving baskets. A record
on both counts. Thank you so much for your generosity and to all our wonderful helpers.

Because of your many donations we' ve decided this year to expand our Giving Angels program.
In addition to providing presents, essentials, and ameal to familiesin need like we usually do
each year with your support, this year we' ve decided to offer a Christmas meal to individuals and
families who may not have “ present age” children or who may not need gifts but could use a
holiday meal. Thank you so much for your outpouring of support and helping us touch some
extra hearts this Christmas.

Also, A few weeks ago | wrote about the traveling hour of Adoration the Knights are putting on
to foster vocations. Next Thursday, December 19th our council will host it here at St. Charles
from 7-8. Any and all families are strongly encouraged and we' d love to see a strong home
showing as people will be traveling from around the deanery. Join usin spending some extra
time with our Lord and showing him how much we value his chosen sons and daughters.
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